

82c00418y/MSL/DSY July 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

YEAR 8 2018/19 ART DEPARTMENT - SKETCHPAD CONTRIBUTION

At the start of each academic year we ask parents to make a small contribution to the costs of certain materials for use in your son/daughter's Art lessons. One of these items is a sketchbook, which is vital for homework set and to keep all personal research safe and in one place. The other item is clay, which is expensive.

To help offset the costs for both of these items please could I ask you to make a £2 contribution. This enables us to offer a broader range of projects and Art experiences.

Payment for the Art Department 'Sketchpad Contribution' (£2) should be made online through ParentPay (www.parentpay.com). Please tick the consent box for this contribution.

Please complete all payments by Friday 14th September.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if any further information is required.

Yours faithfully

Martin Sloan

Head of Art